SIR JOHN BARROW SCHOOL



Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton B.Ed (Hons), NPQH

Argyle Street Ulverston Cumbria LA12 0BD Tel: 01229 483960

Email: <u>admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk</u>

Wednesday 15th February 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Lowther Castle Trip - Friday 17th March 2017

As part of our topic work on castles this term, we would like to take **Year 1 & 2** to **Lowther Castle** near Penrith on **Friday 17**th **March**. We will be leaving school at 8.45am and returning about 3.15pm.

The cost of the trip is £12. This covers the cost of the bus and entrance to the castle. The children will have the opportunity to learn about the castle through a series of tasks and also be able to explore The Lost Castle. This is a voluntary contribution however we may have to cancel the trip if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions. Please can we ask that the reply slip is returned by Friday 3rd March.

Children can wear non-uniform **but** need to wear their school jumper. School will provide a packed lunch on the day. They will also need:

- A waterproof jacket.
- Suitable footwear.
- Warm clothes.
- A water bottle.
- A snack for the morning (e.g. piece of fruit)

We would also welcome adult helpers on the day but due to the nature of the trip adults need to be DSB checked. If you are able to come along, please indicate on the slip below. If you would like to volunteer for future trips and are not DSB checked please see Mrs Jordan in the office. The process involves completing a form and school will cover the cost.

	r Connell and Miss Stuart
Lowther Castle Trip – Friday 17 th March 2017	
I give permission for my childto take part in the visit to Lowther Castle	Class e Trip on Friday 17th March 2017 and enclose £12.
I am able to come as an adult helper (DE	BS Check already completed through school)
Signed	Date

















